MINUTES OF THE APRIL 2008 MEETING OF THE MONTGOMERY TRACK AND RUNNING CLUB

The officers and members of the Montgomery Track and Running Club held a regular monthly meeting on April
24, 2008 at Red Star Tavern, Shoppes at Eastchase, Montgomery, AL.

The following officers were present:
Pete Preston, President
Jon Wolfe, Vice President
Jim Larkins, Equipment Manager
Dave Stever, Treasurer
Maria Wolfe, Secretary

The following individuals were present at the meeting:
Kym Klass Stilling
Ron Macksound
Jeffrey Vinzant
Patti Preston
Irene Tyner
Barb Stever
Charles Belfield
Shannon Shriner
Wes Marcus
Jim Grant
Diane Wiggins

President Preston called the meeting to order and went over the minutes from the March meeting.
OLD BUSINESS:
Jim Larkins went over the race schedule and discussions followed regarding recent and future races:

Recent Runs:
Enlisted Heritage Run, April 5 — went off well with only a small hitch, 115 runners finished in the rain

Walk for Life, April 19 — went OK, we were volunteers only
Spring to Life, April 26 — no club involvement this year

Future Races:

Red Cross Run next April — the projected new location for the run will be in the Carmichael Road area
instead of Arrowhead Country Club as in the past, concern was voiced over the safety of using the new
area for the race

Jubilee Citifest Run, May 24 —

Shannon Shriver was asked to be the registrar and he accepted

Needs course director — Scott Morris was suggested as a contact

Need course monitors —Jon Wolfe will be checking on

Volunteers get free tickets for Saturday to Jubilee Citifest, www.jubileecitifest.org for
registration of volunteers, code word: Nike

Multiple volunteers needed for the course, Sam’s Club volunteered last year

Race registration and packet pick up will take place @ East Chase next to Derma Care on the
Wednesday and Thursday before the run
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http://www.jubileecitifest.org/

Web Site:

Transferring domain name to Jeff Vinzant. Jeff plans to move the new host and be up and running ASAP.
Wes suggested getting the domain name. Jeff will give access information to other members once he
has it set up.

MTRC/RRR Club Membership:
Due by May 31. $12 single, $18 family.

Name Change:
Per Wes, need to resubmit to county, let insurance company know, and we have until Labor Day to
change bank book.

New Officer Elections:
Search committee in May, elections in June

New newsletter editor: Second Wind new editor is Kym Stilling. Please get times and photos from races
to her ASAP. The next issue will be her work.

Appreciation for Ron for being the editor for the past 4 years.
Vice President Jon Wolfe and one of the co-secretaries Maria Wolfe are moving to Japan this summer.

Meeting adjourned at 7:47 P.M.



